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Monday, 18th March 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
There is great sadness to our school community today, following on from the desecration of our Calvary statue 
last night between the hours of midnight and 1.30am. 
 
This is deeply upsetting for the community of Langley as the crucifix and statues have stood proudly outside St 
Mary’s School for decades. 
 
School have reported this crime to Greater Manchester Police and we appeal to anyone with any information to 
please come forward.  
 
I would like to personally thank all the parents and parishioners who have been in contact today to offer us their 
support and assistance. It is a very sad day for us all, but this will only bring our community closer as we stand 
together. 
 
 
Yours sincerely’ 
 
Mrs S Bollado 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  St. Mary’s RC Primary School 

Wood St, Langley. Middleton 
M24 5GL 

 
      0161 643 7594 

         www.stmrc.co.uk 
         office@st-mrc.co.uk 

 
   Headteacher 
   Mrs. S. Bollado

 


